
CITY OF NATIONAL CITY 
 

CANCELLATION OF NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 
NOTICE WAS GIVEN that the City Council of the City of National City would hold a Public 
Hearing, Tuesday, October 17, 2023 to consider: 
 
AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF NATIONAL CITY, CALIFORNIA, 

AMENDING CHAPTER 10.70 POLICE REGULATED BUSINESS 
REGULATIONS OF THE NATIONAL CITY MUNICIPAL CODE 

 
AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF NATIONAL CITY, CALIFORNIA, 

AMENDING CHAPTER 10.79 MASSAGE ESTABLISHMENTS 
REGULATIONS OF THE NATIONAL CITY MUNICIPAL CODE 

 
This item has been pulled from that agenda and will not be heard as scheduled. 
 
Any questions regarding this notice you may contact the City Clerk’s Office at 
clerk@nationalcityca.gov or (619) 336-4228 
 
October 13, 2023 
Shelley Chapel, City Clerk 
Previously Published in the Star News: Friday, October 6, 2023 
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